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DATE: July 21, 2023 
 
TO: Computer Science Faculty  
 
FROM: Scott DeLoach  
 
RE: 1:1 Match of College Dependents Scholarship Program 
 
Since at least 2001, the Department of Computer Science has provided a 1:1 match to the College of 
Engineering’s Undergraduate Engineering Students/Dependents Staff & Faculty Scholarship program for 
eligible faculty and staff within the department. This departmental match will continue as long as the 
college scholarship program remains in effect. 
 
To be eligible for this assistance, the employee must hold a full-time (0.9 FTE or greater), benefits-eligible 
position within the Department of Computer Science. 
 
cc: Theresa Hogenkamp, Madeline Mathis 
 
 
  


